
 

 

Welburn Hall School 

 
Elspeth and her RDA team have won for the second time the Duke of York's Community 

Initiative Award, Here are Elspeth, Sian and Bethany meeting Prince Andrew at the 

awards ceremony at Catterick last week.  

Well done to everyone in the RDA for their huge commitment and dedication to this 

worthy cause! 

                          

Main School went to St Saviour's Church, Harome, on Tuesday for our Easter Service. The 
readers were loud and clear. The performances were varied and interesting and the 

singing was beautiful. We would like to thank Reverend Sue for inviting us and all the 
parents and grandparents who came to watch. 

 

 

 

Please see the new summer menus that will be on offer from Tuesday 30th April 2019, the 

cost of the lunch meal will remain at £2.75 per day. 

 

Happy Easter to you, all we will see you all again back in school on Tuesday 30th April 

2019. 
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